                                      MEETING HOUSE COMMITTEE MEETING

                                                 December 12. 2022 via Zoom

Attending: Maureen Bell, Tom Widger, Tom Johnson, Eileen Widger, Imme Maurath, Louise Johnson

Call to order: 5:30 PM

Imme suggested that another survey regarding emergencies and what residents can provide be put in the May/June issue of News and Notes.

Front door is sometimes difficult to open and lock.  Needs to be addressed.

Treasurer's report: Town contribution of $5,000 has been applied and balance is now $12,198.98.

Petty cash remains at $291.50.  MH committee will ask Select Board for $5,000 for 2023 when they do the budget.

Storm windows have been installed.  Look good.

Tom Widger is on the ARPA committee.  It is VERY important that this committee make a priority list with estimates to present to the ARPA as soon as possible.

  Priorities so far are:  Heating System

                                    Generator (Tom W. is getting an estimate from Powers Co.)

                                    Sheet Rock under stairs.                                                                                           Tom W, would like all committee members to send him what they consider priorities. This will be the focus of the next meeting.

Tom W. would like to get the two foyers and the stairs painted.  Maureen has a contact.

Door hardware needed to make the exit doors swing out are very expensive.  Eileen said some buildings have avoided changing doors by adding an additional egress door with push bar in an inconspicuous place.  Discuss later.

We need to have better communication with Friends of the Meeting House as many of the improvements and upgrades overlap. 

Next meeting scheduled for  Tuesday, January 3, 2023 at 5:30PM via Zoom.

Respectively submitted,

Louise Johnson

